
Thank you for your public service.  I oppose this bill because it does not allow for accountability in student computer usage.  The 
body of the bill says it "prohibits ANY monitoring software" (meanwhile the bill summary says "certain monitoring software"  Please 
fix the semantics otherwise I oppose the bill at it is currently written.

The internet offers limitless possibilities and as a parent or elementary aged children, I believe there is a potential need to track 
computer activity as it related to school safety.  I prefer some basic monitoring software be able to be in place on computers 
intended for educational purposes.

Thank you for your consideration.


